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JAN 2 81988

In Reply Refer To:
Dockets: 50-313

50-368

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Gene Campbell

Vice President, Nuclear
Operations

P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of changes to the Arkansas Nuclear One, Units 1
and 2 emergency plan transmitted to this office by your letter dated
January 5, 1988, in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(q) and
Appendix E to 10 CFR Part 50.

The changes have been reviewed to determine whether they decrease the
effectiveness of the plan. We find that the proposed changes to the emergency
plan are acceptable.

If you have any questions in regard to your transmittal, please contact
Mr. N. M. Terc at (817) 860-8129.

Odgid Si nd By:i

L J. CALLAN

L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

CC:
J. M. Levine, Director

Site Nuclear Operations

Arkansas Nuclear One
P. O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801

Chief, Radiological Preparedness Team I

FEMA Region 6
Federal Center
800 North Loop 288 I
Denton, Texas 76201-3698 |

Arkansas Radiation Control Program Director
U_p
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Arkansas Power & Light Company -2-

bec to DMB (A0455)

bec distrib. by RIV:
DRP/A RRI R. D. Martin, RA

NMEPB Section Chief, DRP/A L, Shea, RM/ALF
RIV File DRP MIS System
TSS Project Engineer, DRP/A G. Dick, NRR Project Manager
R. Hall RITS Operator DRS
Inspector (s) D. B. Matthews W. L. Fisher
R. L. Bangart G. Gates
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